
Just Released………. 
 

Knoxville: The Next Generation 
 

The much awaited sequel to Knoxville Through Five Generations has just been 
released for sale. The material was selected and compiled by the same committee 
that authored the first book , Knoxville Through Five Generations: Rose Burgess, 
Sally Hutchcroft, Frances Sanford and Dr. Margaret Young. This new work covers 
the period in Knoxville’s history beginning with the celebration of the 
Sesquicentennial in 1981 and running through the Terquasquicentennial of 2006.   
The book is 140 pages in length and includes many color photographs. 
 
The publication was  sponsored as a joint endeavor of the City of Knoxville and the 
Knox County Historical Sites, Inc.  in honor of the 175th anniversary of the founding 
of the town. The community is deeply indebted to the book committee- Rose, Sally, 
Frances and Margaret- for the many hours spent this past year on this project. 
 
The book sells for $25 and is available at Knoxville City Hall and Knoxville Public 
Library. 
 
Mail orders should include $5.00 per copy for shipping and handling.  Contact City 
Hall by telephone 309 289-2814; by mail at City of Knoxville, 33 Public Square; or 
by email info@kville.org 
 
 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Order Form      Knoxville: The Next Generation 
 
Name________________________________________________________ 
 
Address______________________________________________________
_____________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of Copies at $25 each___________ 
Shipping & handling, $5 per book _______ 
Total payment enclosed_________________ 
 
Phone number___________________________ 
 


